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DISCLAIMER!

The Ministry of Employment and Labour Relations (MELR)'s attention has been drawn to a
misleading news item circulating under the heading ‘Administrative Officers Upcoming
Interview’.
The false publication instructs vulnerable job seekers to purchase an Inspection Voucher PIN
at the Ministry of Employment and Labour Relations Government Office, Ministries, Accra on
Monday, 22* February 2021 (o attend an Administrative Officers interview and orientation
starting on Tuesday, 23™ of February 2021 at the Ministry of Communications in all the
regions of the country.
The MELR wishes to state categorically that the ministry disassociates itself from this false
and misleading news item as follows;

1. That the information is untrue and malicious.

2. That the MELR is not selling any vouchers for Administrative Officer applicants

throughout the country.
3. That the MELR is not a recruitment body.
4. That the public should disregard this information.
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